WEST WARREN-WARREN WATER IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT
5783 WEST 950 NORTH
WARREN, UTAH 84404
801-731-1702

September 27, 2012

To: Weber County Fire District
Attention: Ted Back, Fire Marshall

On Behalf of Gary Hales.
To Whom It May Concern:

As per the directive from the Weber County Fire District, Mr. Hales has installed a fire
hydrant on 1950 North in Warren, Utah, a part of the Salt Creek Estates sub division.

The hydrant was installed on September 26, 2012 and meets all regulations and specifications
of the West Warren — Warren Water Improvement District.

Should you have questions or comments, please contract Randy Giordano at 801-731- 1300
or the district clerk at the above listed number after 4:00 PM weekdays or on weekends.

Sincerely,
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